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Our Lady’s is a Child Safe School 

Prayer for the Feast of the Immaculate Conception 
On December 8 we celebrate the Feast of the Immaculate Conception. Mary was without sin from 

the very beginning of her life. 
Dear heavenly Father, we celebrate the holy day of the Immaculate Conception of Mary 
on Sunday. You created Mary without sin from the very first moment of her life. Help us 

to be thankful for our blessings in our lives. Mary was your holy servant in all that she did. 
Help us to follow your word and live your will for us. You chose Mary for a special role as 
the mother of Jesus. Help us to bring Christ to the world for those who do not know the 
good news. Lord, hear our prayer that we may follow the example of Mary in our lives 

each day. Amen 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 
Sun 8 Dec 
Feast of the Immaculate Concep-
tion 
Mon 9 Dec 
9.00am Feast of the Immaculate 
Conception Mass 
Wed 11 Dec 
Whole school rehearsal at Quin 
Auditorium - NO CANTEEN OR 
LUNCH ORDERS AVAILABLE 
Step Back in Time Performance 
7.00pm Quin Auditorium 
Mon 16 Dec 
2020 Years 1-6 Orientation 12.00-
1.00pm 
2.20pm Sports Assembly in the 
Hall 
Graduation Mass for Gr 6 at 
5.45pm 
Tues 17 Dec 
Last Day of 2019 
11.30am Final Mass 
3.15pm School finishes for 2019 
 
2020 
Wed 29 Jan - Thurs 30 Jan 
Getting To Know You Sessions Day 
1 & 2. Families will attend a time 
on one of these two days to meet 
their 2020 teacher. 
Fri 31 January 
Classes begin for all students 
Foundation to Grade 6 8.45am-
3.15pm 
Mon 3 February 
Professional Development Day for 
Staff (Literacy Focus) No school 
for the children 
Tues 18 February 
Professional Development Day for 
Staff (Review planning) No school 
for the children 
Wednesday 19 February 
Professional Development Day for 
Staff (Review planning) No school 
for the children 

‘In his hand is the life of every living thing and the breath of all 
mankind’ Job 12:10 

At Our Lady of the Immaculate Conception Parish Primary School we promote the safety, well being and inclusion of all children. 

Dear Parent, 

The countdown is on for our whole school production, Step Back In Time. The school has been bus-
ily preparing with Alicia our Artist in Residence conducting whole school practice during the last 
two days. This original production co-written by the students and Alicia is based on the major 
events that have helped to shape Our Lady’s school over the last 100 years. The students were also 
given the liberty to add their own interpretation of events and combined their creativity with the 
facts. This production is a tribute and celebration of our wonderful school during its 100th birth-
day. I hope to see you and your family and friends come to enjoy this one in 100 year event. The 
tickets are still available at www.trybooking.com/BGTSA until Monday at 12.00pm so make sure 
you don’t miss out.  

Our Lady of the Immaculate Conception Feast Day Mass 
We invite you to join us on Monday the 9th of December at 
9.00am in the Church to celebrate our Parish Feast Day. The feast 
honours Our Lady who our school is named after.  

The actual Feast Day is on Sunday the 8th of December. I encour-
age you to go to the Parish Mass at 10:30 am this week to cele-
brate this important feast day. 

As a special treat to celebrate Our Lady’s Feast day the school will 
give the students of Our Lady’s school a free tube each at 
lunchtime on Monday. 

We ask Our Lady of the Immaculate Conception to pray for all 

who are part of our Parish and our School community. 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR 2019 

Mon 9 Dec 
9.00am Feast of the Immaculate Conception Mass 
Wed 11 Dec 
Step Back in Time Performance 7.00pm Quin Audito-
rium 
Mon 16 Dec 
2020 Years 1-6 Orientation 12.00-1.00pm 
2.20pm Sports Assembly in the Hall 
Graduation Mass for Gr 6 at 5.45pm 

 
 
Tues 17 Dec 
Last Day of 2019 for students 
11.30am Final Mass 
2:30 pm Final Assembly (outside) 
3.15pm School finishes for 2019 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=cross&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=ZUaT3MsfbitSrM&tbnid=Nwm2B5nfZ1d-hM:&ved=&url=http%3A%2F%2Fsatiricmilk.deviantart.com%2Fart%2FCross-with-heart-211595514&ei=ROBsUeD-POTwiAfd5IAQ&bvm=bv.45175338,d.aGc&psig=AF
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Yours sincerely, 

Patrizia Bertani 
Ms Patrizia Bertani 
Principal 
principal@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

REPORTS CELEBRATING OUR STUDENTS ACHIEVEMENTS AND LEARNING FOR 2019 
 

Reports are being sent out today. Please take the time to sit and read them with your child. Praise your child for all 
they have accomplished over this last Semester. Spend time discussing what have been the highlights and the challeng-
es of this year. Most importantly celebrate their learning journey and their achievements. 
This year you will see that we have included a section which highlights the importance of school attendance and the 
strong connection between school attendance and learning achievement. We hope that all parents will collaborate 
with the school by making sure that their child attends school regularly and gets to school on time. I am concerned 
about the number of students at our school who regularly come to school late. As parents it is your responsibility to 
make sure that you organise your morning so that your child arrives on time. Continually arriving late has an adverse 
effect on your child’s learning and confidence. 
 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR YOU TO KNOW TO ENSURE THINGS RUN SMOOTHLY FOR THE 

WHOLE SCHOOL PRODUCTION OF STEP BACK IN TIME 
 
Arrival for Performance Night 
All children need to be at the venue, Quin Auditorium 204 Churchill Ave, Braybrook (Limited parking via Darnley Street) 
between 6.00-6.30p.m. on Wednesday 11th December. 
You will drop off and pick up your child to their class teacher in the VCE Student Room, just behind the theatre. Our 
Lady’s staff will be directing you to the room.  
Once you have dropped off your child, you can make your way to the Auditorium if you have purchased your tickets. 
Don’t forget to bring your tickets to show the Door people and Ushers who will show you to your seats. 
Step Back in Time will run from 7.00-9.00pm. There will be a 10 minute intermission in the program. 
No photos or videos can be taken during the performance. Also remember to turn your mobile off. 
No food or drink allowed in the Auditorium. 
 
After the Performance / Dismissal 
 
Our primary concern is child safety and that all children leave safely with their parents. In order to do this in an orderly 
way, we ask you for your patience and understanding. It is important that your child’s class teacher marks/ticks off that 
your child has been collected. This may take a little more time but ensures that we know each child has gone home 
with the person assigned to pick them up. We ask for your cooperation and understanding. 
 
The dismissal process will be as follows: 
• Parents remain seated in the Quin Auditorium 
• Students will return with their class teacher and take off their costumes in the VCE Study Room and then classes 

will go to their dismissal point, which will be announced 
 
Parents will be asked to come and collect their child/ren from the following areas: 
• Foundation, Year 1 and Year 2 students will be collected from the stage. 
• Year 3 and Year 4 students will be collected from one side of the VCE Study room, just behind the Quin Auditori-

um. 
• Year 5 and Year 6 students will be collected from the other side of the VCE Study room, just behind the Quin Au-

ditorium. 

We will be sending home permission notes and further information regard-

ing the organisation and times for the whole school production today with 

your child. Please make sure you read these and most importantly sign 

and return the permission note. 

A big thank you to Catherine Francis who has adjusted 

all the costumes for the school. This amounted to over 100 

costumes!  

Also thank you to all parents who have helped to create costumes 

for the production. 
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What can we do about waste? 
 

Introducing Waste Free Wednesdays 

at Our Lady’s School in 2020 
After finding out about the amount of waste heading to landfill 
during Faith Life Inquiry this term, the Year 3s would like to set 

the challenge for all families to bring nude food every Wednesday of 2020. 
 

We have included some tips on how you can reduce the waste we as a community create and send to 
landfill.  

As stewards of creation, we know how important it is to look after our world! 
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Step Back In Time - Whole School Production 
December 11 2019 at 7.00pm 

Quin Auditorium (CCCC) 
 

Tickets $15.00 per person.  
No ticket needed for performers (current stu-

dents of Our Lady’s) 
https://www.trybooking.com/BGTSA 

ADVENT 
Some families enjoy saying prayers and blessings as they light a candle on the wreath each Sunday. This is an 

example of interactive family prayer: 

Parent: Lord, you are the light of the world. 

Child: O Come, O Come, Emmanuel. 

Parent: Heavenly Father, we long for your plan of rescue and redemption to be realized. Give us hearts that 

see Your beauty and wait in hope for You to make all things good and new again. 

Child: O Come, O Come, Emmanuel. 

Parent: May Your light and love shine brightly in our hearts, spreading hope and peace to those around us. 

Child: Amen. 
 
This link will take you to a song the children are singing on a 
weekly basis during Advent. 
https://crossroadskidsclub.net/music-video-savior-comin/ 
 

https://crossroadskidsclub.net/music-video-savior-comin/
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EXTEND UPDATE. 

 
 
 

The Extend Superstar is… 
Evie… for using positive language, being respectful, an excellent listener and as-

sisting staff and others in need of support at  all times. Well done ⭐  

What’s Been Happening? 
Children have had a great week from playing indoor group games such as musical 
chairs, hangman and fruit salad. Some children have been contributing to creating 
colourful and informative art and craft posters in our room. Christmas is also just a 
few weeks away and beautifully decorated our tree and room using the creative 
art decorations we have been working on lately. If you have any queries please 
do not hesitate to come see us. Have a lovely week and we look forward to your 
input in planning more fun and rich experiences throughout the term. 
Enrol and book now: extend.com.au 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Arts and Crafts 
Christmas decora-
tions using col-
oured paper and 
glitter 

Science time 
board games and 
volcano explosion 
experiments out-
doors 

Sports carnival - 
outdoor sports 
obstacle course 
and down ball 
competitions 

Creative cooking—
Christmas ginger-
bread men 

Music and dancing 
competitions 
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 P&F CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 
 

Tickets $1.00 each 
Available via QKR App 

Drawn at Assembly Friday 13 December 
Tickets for sale until Thursday 12 December 12.00pm 
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